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November 6, 2020 

 
 
 

The Honorable Brandon Woolf 
Secretary of the Board 
State Board of Examiners 
 
STATEHOUSE MAIL 
 

Re: Notice of Approval for Outside Employment 
 
Dear Secretary Woolf: 
 
I am writing pursuant to Idaho Code § 59-512, to advise you that in the public 
interest, I have approved a request by Deputy Attorney General Jeff Nye to accept 
additional outside employment at the University of Idaho College of Law 
(University) in an educational program conducted under the supervision of the 
State Board of Education.  Mr. Nye will serve as an adjunct faculty member, 
teaching a Lawyering Process class this spring.  The class will meet once per week 
on Thursdays from 6:10 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. beginning January 14th through the end 
of April, 2021. 
 
The approved additional employment for Mr. Nye at the University will not be 
performed in the ordinary course of his employment with the Office of the Attorney 
General and will be performed in addition to and beyond the statutory hours of 
service required in the ordinary course of his employment with my office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
LAWRENCE G. WASDEN 
Attorney General 
 


